

CCSC Board Meeting Minutes
12/1/2025
Library Annex Building
Meeting called to order 5:58 pm

Chris, Kelsey, Ryan, Alyson
Virtual attendance Kayla and Kari

Approval of last months meeting minutes
Approved Unanimously

Approval of 10/16/2025 minutes
Edits

Approval of 10/6/2025 minutes
Edits

Old business:

- End of season wrap up
 - Trailer has been organized
 - Fields have been taken down
- Ordering a keep off sign for the goals and mentioned trying to sell the trailer and request the school allow a shed on the property to keep kids off.
- We would like to get new signs for registration for the sides of the road. Needs to be customizable and sturdy. Do not want the same ones we have now because the get blown over regularly.

Board member reports:

- Treasurer
 - Balance as of 12/1/2025 is \$31,432.56
 - Last check has been written to perfect potty for the fall season
 - We discussed checking with Elizabeth about any outside orders made through the fall season
- Director of Coaches
 - We still have 10 coaches plaques left to hand out from the fall season
 - Thoughts to make a Facebook post to try and grab attention of the last few coaches that need to pick up their plaques
- Director of Sponsors
 - We have 2 sponsor plaques left
 - Cutting edge
 - Lighthouse realty
 - Planning to send out sponsor information next week to begin getting sponsors for the spring season.

- Add QR Code to the sponsor form for easy payment this season

New business:

- Spring 2026
 - Draft style
 - The last 2 seasons we did a fully blind draft for U6 and up. We are discussing options and opinions on changing up the way we have been doing the draft.
 - We had a few parents state that they pulled their kids from our club due to the blind draft.
 - Vote on blind draft for spring and fall 2026 seasons
 - In favor- 1
 - Opposed- 2
 - Volunteer options
 - Looking to add volunteer checks for the spring season to try and get volunteers for concessions so it isn't the same few board members working all concessions alone the whole season.
 - We discussed the pros and cons of raising registration costs for the spring even with the option to earn it back
 - Vote to start charging the volunteer fee- \$30 per family
 - In favor- 2
 - Opposed- 1
 - "Play it Forward" program
 - We will be doing a scholarship program for 5 kids per season
 - We will be doing 5 \$100 discounts to help kids be able to play for the season that may not be able to play otherwise
 - Set date for revising all documents
 - All board members we need to submit their revisions by Friday December 12th and E Board will be having a meeting on Monday December 15th at 5 pm to go over revisions.
 - New board member positions
 - Alyson keeping sponsors
 - Ryan taking over fields
 - Kayla staying with director of coaches
 - Looking to send out an invite to join the board this coming spring season to get some extra hands on deck
 - Spring tournament
 - We received an email from Jose asking if moving the tournament up to the end of May would work better for us. He states we lose a lot of people due to other tournaments and vacations.
 - Need to hold a Vote for spring tournament be in Bourbonnais or hold ours in Coal City

Meeting Adjourned at 7:44

Next meeting Monday January 5th @ 6 pm